
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 

August 28, 2014 
 

 
Mr. Jack Crawford 
Radiation Safety Officer 
The Curators of the University of Missouri 
Environmental Health & Safety 
8 Research Park Development Bldg. 
Columbia, Missouri 65211 
 
SUBJECT:  ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF NRC RECEIPT OF DOCUMENTATION ASSOCIATED  
         WITH LICENSEE AMENDMENT REQUEST FOR ALTERNATIVE  
         DECOMMISSIONING SCHEDULE FOR PICKARD HALL - THE CURATORS OF  
         THE UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI (MAIL CONTROL NO. 584274) 
 
Dear Mr. Crawford: 
 
This letter acknowledges the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) receipt of your letter 
dated July 1, 2014 (ML14190B310) transmitting a request for an alternate decommissioning 
schedule for Pickard Hall. 
 
The NRC will review the above document and will notify the licensee of our determination in 
future correspondence. 
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 2.390 of the NRC’s 
“Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s website at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Michael LaFranzo at 
630-829-9865. 

 
            Sincerely, 
 
            /RA/ 
 
 
            Michael M. LaFranzo  

      Senior Health Physicist 
            Materials Control, ISFSI and Decommissioning  
              Branch 
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